
July Announcements

Next HR Forum: October 11, 2016

Scheduled for Tuesday, August 23, 2016 from 8:00 am – 1:00 pm. Departments 

with new faculty should register the faculty members by contacting Alaina Archer 

(asa65@txstate.edu) in Faculty Records.

Who Should Attend?

o All new faculty (both per course and benefits eligible)

o Faculty moving from per course to benefits eligible in the Fall (50% FTE+)

o Faculty hired over the summer that have not attended NEW I and II

New Faculty Orientation
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